
 

 

*ANNOUNCEMENT: TRAINING FOR MEDIA PERSONNEL * 

Dear All, 

The Ghana Civil Society Organizations (CSOs) Platform on the Sustainable Development Goals 

(SDGs) and Media Foundation for West Africa (MFWA) in partnership with Deutsche Gesellschaft 

für Internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ) GmbH are pleased to announce a training workshop for 

media personnel on June 18, 2020. 

The purpose of the workshop is to equip participants with the professional skills and ethical 
discipline needed for covering and communicating the COVID-19 pandemic. The training will 

address issues of: ethical reporting, understanding and interpreting Covid-19 related data and 
public health concepts, identifying and addressing fake news, and staying safe while reporting 
under COVID-19 conditions. There will be a half-day follow-up training session on July 9, 2020 
to address questions and gaps identified during Covid-19 related reporting after the workshop. 
 
Qualification  
To qualify to participate in this training; you must be:  
* A radio journalist  
* Passionate to learn about ethical reporting during a pandemic  
* Willing to participate in a virtual (online) training session  
* Willing to do a report on COVID-19 after the first training session  
* Resident in any of the regions of Ghana  
* Women are particularly encouraged to apply 
 
Registration  
* There is no registration fee 
* Send an email to csoplatformsdg@gmail.com expressing your interest to participate in the 
training.  
* The deadline for registration is close of day, 14th June, 2020 
* Participants can/must be from across the nation. 
 
Certification  
Participants would receive a certificate after the training.  

 

Enquiry 

For enquiries kindly call or WhatsApp Kofi Amankwah (026 2554457)  
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